Justification for Nonsubstantive Change to 0583-0128

	FSIS is making a small but necessary change to its “Registration for Meat and Poultry Handlers” form, 5020-1. The Agency is adding a section so that meat and poultry handlers can check either an “Original” or an “Update” box and if there is an update the handler will need to enter its registration number as well as highlight any changes they’ve made to their original submission. 
	This change to the form will better able FSIS to track changes to the registration of meat and poultry handlers.


	
